
Governor Visits Spring Term 2018. 

Please contact Judy to arrange dates and times for visits. 

Thank you,  

Anne 

 

Visits not yet allocated to a Governor: 

• AB & Gov meeting children with their books, discussing their work and progress.  Monday or 

Friday afternoon is best (after half term) 

• Maths visit, not Number work, second half term. 

• Character Based Learning – discussion with CT & visit to classes. (later in March). Afternoon. 

• Visit to clubs – could be a Governor when picking up their own children? 

 

Visits already allocated to a Governor: 

• Rebecca Stevens: Maths No Problem, including Willow.  First half term. 

• Rebecca Stevens: Spring Term 2, plan to meet re next steps for Visioning. 

• John Tristram: Scrutiny of work, 30.1.18, 3.30pm 

• Katharine Murray: Phonics (visit previously postponed) 10am, most days, please check with 

Judy. 

 

 


